Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITIES
Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority
The Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 21, 2013, 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
PLACE: Apopka High School Cafeteria, 555 W. Martin Street, Apopka, FL 32712.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Expressway Authority is planning to build its first section of the Wekiva Parkway. The 4.6-mile project will feature all electronic tolling and an interchange at Kelly Park Road. Construction on this $224.7 million project is scheduled to begin by late 2014 and finish in 2016. The meeting will be an open-house format where the public will be able to review the 60% complete design plans, obtain other project information and speak with members of the project team.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Public Information Officer Mary Brooks, Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority, 4974 ORL Tower Road, Orlando, FL 32807, at (407)694-5505 or via email: info@wekivaparkway.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Public Information Officer Mary Brooks, Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority, 4974 ORL Tower Road, Orlando, FL 32807, at (407)694-5505 or via email: info@wekivaparkway.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, (800)955-8771 (TDD) or (800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Public Information Officer Mary Brooks, Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority, 4974 ORL Tower Road, Orlando, FL 32807, at (407)694-5505 or via email: info@wekivaparkway.com.

